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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 14 of 2015 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/132/89  
  
6 April 2015 

 
Filming at “il-Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk,” Malta 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 
vessels and bathers, that filming activities will take place at “il-Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk,” 
in Areas 1, 3 and 4 as shown on attached charts A and Area 2 as shown on attached 
Chart B, between Tuesday 14 April 2015 and Thursday 16 April 2015 both days 
included.  
 
In view of the above Mariners, owners of vessels and bathers are instructed to 
cooperate with any instructions given by the film crew and to comply with instructions 
issued by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) and police. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 36. 






